
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     21st July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

New Management Information System (MIS) 

 

From September we will be moving our MIS to Arbor.  Adopting Arbor will allow us to 

communicate with you via email and text, as well as the Arbor app. 

The Arbor app allows a parent/ carer to view, change and/or amend key information about 

your child and make payments for items such as school meals and school trips. 

It will replace our current Scholarpack and ParentMail systems. 

 

You can familiarize yourself with Arbor using the link below: 

Getting started - Log into the Parent Portal and the Arbor App 

 

We will send further communication on the parental app and how to register in due course.  

Please look out for this information and register when prompted. 

 

If you have any queries please contact the school office team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App

